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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Healthy Schools Week - 4.7.16 - 8.7.16 
The children have a busy week ahead of them next week, with lots of healthy schools activities planned: 
-Fire Brigade  
- Paramedics 
-Outdoor Den Building Day (please see information below) 
-First Aid Training workshop 
- Year 2 – Multi Skills at Allendale Primary School/Class 3 - Skipping Festival at Wentworth Leisure Centre 
- Sports Day at Henshaw (weather permitting!) 
Please could the children come dressed in their PE kits every day next week, along with their school sweatshirt. 
Thank you. 
 
Save the Children - Den Day 
On Tuesday 5th July our children will be taking part in Den Day, a fun new fundraising event from Save the Children. 
Our children will be unleashing their imaginations and building some amazing dens! 
We are asking children to bring in a voluntary contribution of £2 to help make life better for children around the 
world who don’t have a safe place to sleep at night.  
This will be an amazing adventure for the children – and as well as having lots of fun they will be making a big 
difference to children in some of the world’s poorest countries. Thank you for your support. 
 
Henshaw School Sports Day – 8.7.16 
To celebrate the end of Healthy Schools Week we will be holding our annual sports day on Friday 8th July at 1.30pm. 
You are very welcome to join us for a fun afternoon, including any members of the family and friends who wish to 
come along.  
 
School Reports 
The children’s school reports have been sent out today. Please could you complete and return the Parent’s 
comments/acknowledgement sheet at the back of the report. If you feel you need to discuss your child’s report in 
more detail, please see their Class Teacher. 
 
Class 3 – Skipping Festival at Wentworth Leisure Centre 7.7.16 
Our Class 3 children will be participating in the Skipping Festival at the Wentworth Leisure Centre next Thursday. If 
your child has not ordered a school packed lunch, please could they bring one with them. Thank you. 
 
Year 2 – Multi Skills Event at Allendale Primary School 7.7.16 
Our Year 2 children will be participating in an inter school Multi Skills Event at Allendale Primary School next 
Thursday. The children will return to school for lunch. Thank you. 
 
Cracker Soft Play Fundraising Event 
The Friends of Henshaw School have organised a Fundraising event at Crackers Soft Play on Wednesday 20th July at 
3.30pm. Tickets are available from Caitlin Bell or the school office and cost £2.50, which covers entry into the soft 
play and a disco…a great way to start the summer holidays!  
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Coats! 
Please could your child bring a coat with them to school every day. Thank you. 
 
Stars of the Week  w/e 24.6.16 
Class 1 – Thomas Teasdale for his fantastic sitting and working so hard at everything 
Class 2 – Max Gilchrist for his brilliant place value work and problem solving 
Class 3 – Ellie Robson for producing wonderful work all week. 
 
Stars of the Week  w/e 1.7.16 
Class 1 - Louise Collins for some super moves in gymnastics on the apparatus 
Class 2 – Keavi Harmeston for excellent effort in English and Maths 
Class 3 – Georgia Kendall for her real effort in literacy and using wonderful language 
 
Handwriter of the Week  w/e 24.6.16 
Congratulations to Seth Bryson for his lovely, neat writing in his alien poem. 
 
Handwriter of the Week  w/e 1.7.16 
Congratulations to Evie Leslie for great effort with her joined up writing 
 

Attendance figures for week ending 24.6.16 Attendance figures for week ending 1.7.16 

Reception        85% Reception        94% 

Year 1            88.9% Year 1            100% 

Year 2             100% Year 2             100% 

Year 3            82.2 % Year 3            96.7 % 

Year 4             90% Year 4             100% 

Year 5             66.7% Year 5             100% 

Overall attendance – 89.3 % Overall attendance – 97.8 % 

 
Mrs Hancock & Miss Reynolds’s Menu w/c 4.7.16 
(Please note this menu may be subject to change) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chicken Tacos, Salad, 

Wedges  

Sausage, Mashed 
Potato, Broccoli & 
Yorkshire Pudding 

Lasagne, Peas, 
Salad & 
Homemade Bread  

Chicken Casserole with 

Herb Dumplings ,New 

Potatoes & Green 

Packed Lunch for Class 3 

children (Skipping 

Festival) 

Pizza, Chips & Beans 

Blueberry Muffin Fruity Flapjack Raspberry 

Cheesecake 

Frozen Fruit Smoothie Chocolate Brownie & 

Strawberry Milkshake 

Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh 

Fruit/Yoghurt 

Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt 

 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Susan Atkinson - Head of School 
 


